

Te Pānui

1st Aug 2025

www.titahigolf.co.nz

Notices

67th **Annual General Meeting** was held on Sunday. Thank you to the members that attended. Our new incoming board was confirmed as;

President: Kevin Shedlock
Treasurer: Lynell Huria
Secretary: Rayleen Vallance

• Board Members: Manu Katene, Lynette Brooky & Gary MacCardle

A big thanks to out-going Board members **Toby Bishop, Mark Huria, and Dougal Vallance** for their time and contributions to our club over their tenure on the Board.

A special thank you to **Lynell** who has stood down as President after an additional 3 years in the position – your contribution has been immense and the value you have contributed to our club is unmeasurable. Ngā mihi nui ki a koe.

Pool competition we have a team in the local Pool competition again this year – our first game is on Saturday 9th August at home vs the RSA at 2pm. Be great if we could have as much support as possible! Good luck to the team - and hope to see you all there.

Golf Schedule

2025 programme

Sun 3 rd Aug	Men: Gilligan Cup Qualifying. \$5 nett haggle.
	Gilligan Cup: One qualifying 18-hole nett round. Up to 3 three groups of 16 to qualify (depending on numbers) followed by 4 rounds of handicap match play.
	Women: LGU & Ringers
Sun 10 th Aug	Men: Gilligan Cup Rd 1
	Women: Kennemore Cup Rd 1 – Best 3 out of 5 Stableford rounds
Sun 17 th Aug	Men: Gilligan Trophy Rd 2
	Women: Kennemore Cup Rd 2
Sun 24 th Aug	Men: Gilligan Cup Semi Final
	Women: Kennemore Cup Rd 3
Sun 31 st Aug	Men: Gilligan Cup Final
	Women: Kennemore Cup Rd 4

Results

2025 Whanau foursomes was played on Sunday.

Congratulations to the winners with a nett 70.5 **Don and Tipene McRae** (pictured).

Runners up with a 74.5 nett were Cyrena Pawley and Aura Kupa Jnr.

A foursomes competition was also played, the winners of this were Camden Van Riet & Johnny Batten, and runners up Charles Bentley-Beckham & Manu Easton.

Well done everyone who played



Subs Reminder

Subscriptions: A reminder that all members are requested to pay in full or have a payment agreement in place (and pay at least 50%) by end of September 2025.

Failing to make any payment towards your subs by end of September 2025 will mean we will look at cancelling your membership and you will be asked to pay green fees.

Please get in touch with the office if you have any questions or concerns about your subs and membership.